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All food served must be in line with the Health and safety Policy and the food Handling policy.

· Children’s place mats must be used to ensure all dietary requirements are adhered to. Daily register should be used.
· A practitioner should prepare the dinner trolley, set the tables and prepare drinking mugs appropriate for the ages of the children. The waste food bin should be placed at the side with the box for dirty plates and cutlery. Cloths for wiping down the table/spillages will be on the trolley.
· Hot food should be served by the practitioner, heeding the portion size guidelines. Children may be supported in serving themselves for warm or cold foods if age appropriate and likewise will also help themselves to cutlery.
· Keypersons will sit with the children at the tables. They will model the use of the knife and fork or spoon and other social dining practices. They will wipe spillages and tables in between courses.
· Adhering to dietary requirements all children will be encouraged to taste/eat all foods. They will be encouraged to eat a nutritionally balanced meal. This will be portion sizes of both the dinner part of the meal and the pudding.
· Children will be encouraged to scrape any leftovers into the recycling food bin and place plates and cutlery into the orange box if age appropriate.
· After dinners have been served the practitioner will clean the serving trolley and prepare the serving of the puddings.
· Children will then collect their pudding immediately after scraping their dinner. When pudding has been eaten children will be supported to scrape uneaten food and put dirty plates and cutlery in the box.
· The practitioner will finish cleaning with the assistance of the Dinner Assistant when available.
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